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   Holy Family Catholic High School

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool  L23 4UL. 

  Tel: 0151 924 6451  Fax: 0151 932 1417

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH

Dear Parent/Carers and Students, 

It’s National Apprenticeship week from 5th- 11 February and in school we will be having an afternoon off-timetable on Tuesday 6th February for those students interested in apprenticeships to find out more about these opportunities.  Many employers now offer amazing higher and degree level apprenticeships where students can earn and learn, all without the student debt. 

If your son/ daughter has expressed an interest in applying for an apprenticeship, as well as attending the session in school on 6th February, there are a number of useful things they can do to start their apprenticeship search and get ahead.

Register with the following websites and set up vacancy alerts

The National apprenticeship website www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeshipsearch
UCAS apprenticeships  careerfinder.ucas.com
Not going to uni  www.notgoingtouni.co.uk
Indeed apprenticeships (search ‘apprenticeships’)  www.indeed.co.uk 

Teams channel

On their year group Teams, there is a new channel ‘Apprenticeships’ where vacancies and useful information will be shared by sixth form staff. Please encourage students to check this regularly for updates. 

Meet with Holly Jones, Careers adviser

Holly is in sixth form on Tuesday and Thursday each week and is available for careers meetings to look at vacancies and to help students apply. Please encourage students to book in with Holly for tailored support.

Holly can be contacted on h.jones@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

Northwest Apprenticeship & Careers Expo 2024  

We are planning a visit for students to the Northwest Apprenticeship & Careers Expo 2024 at Sir Tom Finney Sports Centre, Preston on Wednesday, 20th March 2024. At this event students can meet leading local employers from a range of business sectors, all looking to recruit apprentices to work across various operational disciplines. If there is enough interest, we will arrange transport to the event. 
Yours Faithfully, 
Mrs G Beddow

Head of Sixth Form 

Reply Slip

Pupil’s Name:……………………………………………..      

Yes, my son/daughter would like to attend the apprenticeship afternoon on Tuesday 6th February
Yes, my son/daughter would be interested in attending the North West Apprenticeship and Careers Fair. 
Parent Signature …………………………………………

Alternatively, please email consent and which sessions your son/daughter would like to attend to g.beddow@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk
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